
HOYA to Acquire 3M Business Unit

On Dec. 6, 2016, HOYA Vision Care announced a
definitive agreement to acquire the safety
prescription eyewear business of 3M. The safety
prescription eyewear business has more than 90
years of experience in North America and provides HOYA with a comprehensive line of frames,
prescription lenses and premium coating options. The business also provides safety prescription
eyewear or frames in Latin America, Europe and Asia.
HOYA says the acquisition will enable it to provide business and industrial customers as well as
consumers with a strong global safety prescription eyewear protection solution. Find more information
in the recent press release.
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